
 

 

 

  

February 11, 2015 

 

Grade 7 and 8 Off-Campus Elective Program and Alternate Program 
 

Dear Family, 

 

Grade 7 and 8 students, who are not going to Grade 7 Camp or on the Grade 8 Ottawa trip, have an opportunity to 

attend a local three day Off-Campus Elective Program on Monday, June 22nd, Tuesday, June 23rd, and Wednesday, 

June 24th.  In the past, activities have included bowling, swimming, a movie, and mini-golf.  These activities will 

support the curriculum in the areas of physical education and media studies.  If choosing this option, students are 

expected to sign up and participate for all three days.  As on any off-campus trips our Westheights Code of 

Behaviour will be adhered to. 
 

This opportunity is available to a maximum of 90 students on a first come, first serve basis.  All deposits and 

permission forms must be submitted to Ms. Osborn in the Resource Room as she will be maintaining a list of 

participating students.  
 

A letter, with the necessary permission forms and detailing the planned activities for the Off-Campus Elective 

Program, will be distributed to students in the near future.  The approximate cost for each student will be $65.00, to 

be confirmed at a later date.  This includes bus transportation.  A deposit of $20.00 and the permission slip below 

are required by no later than Wednesday, March 25th, 2015.  

                                            Please do not submit any more than $20.00 at this time.  
 

A chocolate bar/ popcorn fundraising campaign has been offered to offset the cost of the activities.    
 

The balance for the students will be due by no later than Tuesday, May 26th, 2015.   
 

An additional program will be available at the school, at no cost, for students who are not attending Grade 7 Camp, 

the Grade 8 Ottawa trip or the Gr. 7/8 Off-Campus Elective Program.   

 

Please complete the form below indicating your choice of activity and return it to the homeroom teacher by no later 

than Tuesday, March 26th, 2015.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Nancy Jutzi, Principal 

 

 

 

Please Return to Ms. Osborn in the Resource Room by No Later Than Wed., March 25th, 2015 

 

Student’s Name _____________________________________ Form __________ 
 

My son/daughter will be participating in the Gr. 7/8 Off-Campus Elective Program and my deposit of $20.00 is 

attached.   
 

My son/daughter will be participating in the Alternate Program being held at the school (no cost). 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature _________________________________________ Date ____________________________ 


